BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD

BELLINGHAM, MASS.

Meeting of November 9,1961 Three members were present:

E. DeRouin

R. Richards

H. Richardsönnen

Mr. A. Padula was present and requested maignatures on an old sub-division on Elm Way. Planning Board approval not required and signed by all members present.

Mr. Leo Gosselin represented Sacco Realty on Norfolk St. to subdivide house lots. Planning Board Approval not required. Signed by all members present.

Also Mr. Gosselin represented Mr. Joseph Dalpe's sub-division on Elvira and Oswego lots # 76, 77,77A,78A,78,79,80,81, Social Annex. Mr. Gosselin noticed a mistake on house lots stated that these should be change or corrected and would return at the next regular meeting.

Mr. Arthur Trottier was requested to wait until he has received a variance before the Planning Board would signed his plans.

Plans were signed by R. Richards and E. DeRouin on Country Squire Estates.

Mr. Bowie was present and stated that there was no established grade on Marion Rd. off Blackstone. So voted to approve of grade.

It was voted to have Bowie Eng. to complete the Plan Index .

Meeting ajourned 10:00.

Respectfully submitted,

H. Richardson, Clerk

H. Wirl ander